
Welcome to 3 Maple! 
I am your teacher….   

 

                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Koslowski-Smith 
 

         Year 3 entrance.                                                  Our classroom. 

          
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

In Autumn term, our topics will be Stone Age 

and Our Great Kingdom. 

 

 
Over the summer holiday, I hope you have a great time recharging and 

having fun with your families. 

 

I also hope that you will spend time reading regularly as this is really 

important and helps you with your learning in Year 3. 

 

I would also like you to think of 3 things that would tell me something 

about you. Bring these into school in September ready to share. It could be items, photos or 

you could draw a picture of your 3 things.  

 

Enjoy the summer holiday and I can’t wait to see you in 3 Maple in September!  


